
-----Original Message-----
From: Carmen Andonaegui [mailto:andonca@DFW.WA.GOV]
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2007 4:54 PM
To: Bao Le
Subject: RE: adult lamprey

Great, Bao. Thanks for the good follow-up. Good luck.

Carmen

>>> "Bao Le" <baol@dcpud.org> 09/20/2007 4:42 PM >>>
Yes, we did.  We are augmenting with fish from Reach knowing full well that we'll need to 
pay special attention to the information that we collect from these fish.  We concluded 
that the way it is looking this year, it was either that or nothing.  Call if you have 
questions.
Thanks.  Bao

Bao Le
Sr. Aquatic Resource Biologist
Douglas PUD
1151 Valley Mall Pkwy.
East Wenatchee, WA 98802
509-881-2323 (Direct)
509-884-0553 (FAX)

-----Original Message-----
From: Carmen Andonaegui [mailto:andonca@DFW.WA.GOV]
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2007 2:43 PM
To: Bao Le
Subject: adult lamprey

Hi Bao.

Did you and Molly ever touch bases and figure anything out?

Carmen


